

60 ST. JAMES PLACE NEW YORK, NY 10038 T 212 346 9288 F 212 346 0698 SUPPORTCHINATOWNBID.ORG

Date: December 21, 2012

To: Owners, Residents, Commercial and Retail Tenants of the Chinatown District

Management Association, Inc. (aka Chinatown B.I.D. Business Improvement District)

From: David J. Louie, Chairman

Chinatown District Management Association, Inc.

Subject: Chinatown District Management Association, Inc. Annual Meeting of Directors and

Members

The Chinatown District Management Association, Inc. (aka Chinatown B.I.D.) cordially invites the district **property owners, commercial and retail tenants, and residents** to its annual meeting of Directors and Members on:

Thursday, January 24, 2013 at 6:00 PM
At the Museum at Eldridge Street
12 Eldridge Street, New York NY 10002
(between Canal and Division Streets)

The meeting will review the works of the B.I.D. over the previous year, discuss plans for the future, elect officers and directors, and review financial information.

The Chinatown B.I.D. service area covers Broome Street on the north, Broadway on the west, Allen and Rutgers streets on the east, and White, Worth and Madison streets on the south. It provides supplemental sanitation services, as well as streetscape improvement, holiday lightings, visitor assistance, advocacy, and promotion of the unique businesses in the district.

Most recently with the Superstorm Sandy, the Chinatown B.I.D. kept the public informed through the e-newsletter series, and due to its central location, the Chinatown B.I.D. office was selected by the Governor and other government agencies as a Post Sandy Disaster Response Center.

The annual meeting is an opportunity for residents, property, and business owners to connect and meet members of the organization.

While the annual meeting is open to anyone interested in the Chinatown B.I.D., only registered property owners of the district may vote at the meeting. Please take a moment to come into the office at 60 St. James Place to complete a registration form before Wednesday January 23, 2013. This ensures that you will be able to vote at the annual meeting.

As we need to make proper arrangements, if you plan on attending the meeting, please RSVP by calling 212-346-9288 or by email to: supportBID@gmail.com, so that we can accommodate everyone who wishes to participate.